
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

Wednesday, May 23, 2018 
 

10:30 a.m. in HVC-210 
 

Full Committee 
 

Hearing 
 

 “ISIS Post-Caliphate: Threat Implications for America and the West” 
 

WITNESSES 
 

The Honorable Ryan C. Crocker 
Former Ambassador of the United States 

 
General John M. “Jack” Keane (Ret.-U.S. Army) 

Chairman of the Board 
Institute for the Study of War 

 
Dr. Daveed Gartenstein-Ross 

Senior Fellow 
Foundation for Defense of Democracies 

 
Dr. Joshua A. Geltzer 

Former Senior Director for Counterterrorism  
National Security Council 


